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2 DESIGNATED POLICE COMMANDER (AN32-2016) 
 
The Police and Fire Reform (Scotland) Act requires that a designated Police Commander be 
appointed for each Local Authority area in Scotland.  Chief Superintendent Eddie Smith will shortly 
retire and the post of Local Police Commander for Tayside will therefore become vacant.  The Chief 
Constable proposes to appoint Chief Superintendent Paul Anderson as the Local Commander for 
Dundee, Perth and Kinross and Angus.  The Committee’s approval is sought. 
 
In view of the timescales involved this Agenda Note was approved by the Chief Executive, in 
consultation with Councillor Guild, Councillor Keenan, Bailie Borthwick, Bailie Scott and Councillor 
Macpherson. 
 


